LAW OFFICES
EDWARD J. McCRATH

4™ FLOOR
S| MONROE STREET
ROCKVILLE. MARYLAND 20850

(301} 340-08600

February 26, 1979

Mr. Ross Scarano

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1915 Eastern Avenue

Silver Spring, Maryland

Re: T.L. Leach Project
Cotter Corporation

Dear Mr. Scarano:

Enclosed is a notice of change of office address for
Cotter Corporation in connection with the license proceed-
ings pending for the above facility or operation.

Sincerely yours,

S S

Edward J. McGrath
Attorney for Cotter Corporation

EJM: jecb

Encl.

FEE T0MPT

7903210065




Cotter Corporation

EFFecTive Fesruary 26, 1979, CotTeR
CorPorRATION'S GENERAL OFFICES WILL BE LOCATED
AT 9300 West ALamMepa Parxway, LakewooD, COLORADO
80226. ALL MAIL DIRECTED TO ADMINISTRATION,
ACCOUNTING, GEOLOGY, AND ENGINEERING SHOULD BE
SENT TO THE ABOVE ADDRESS. QUR PHONE NUMBER WILL
REMAIN THE SAME -- (303) 232-8218.

MAIL FOR THE SCHWARTZWALDER MINE SHOULD

CONTINUE TO Go To P. 0., Box 352, Goupen, CoLorRADO
80401,



